
 

 

FORMULA CLASSIC RACING 

27th August 2021 

 

Upcoming September Meeting at Wanneroo 

Hi All, 

WASCC have announced and Entries are now open for an extra meeting to be held 11th September 

They have made clear the following:- 

The race meeting in September is just meant to be a "fun day" out racing at half price.  

All categories have put their hand out to take part.       

This means very limited time to fit everyone in on the day. 

This means that they are looking to amalgamate grids where possible and where individual 

categories cannot make up a decent sized grid (nominally 12 cars) 

In the likely event that FC cannot get 12 entries they would be amalgamated with FF.                   

Please Note:- FF are as opposed to this as we are. 

Other categories are not so worried but they believe entry numbers will suffer. 

There will only be qualifying and 2 races for each grid of cars who can nominate the number of laps 

they want to race over and the starting procedure. 

Could you please indicate by return ASAP your intentions regarding the following:- 

1. Do you intend or have you entered only on the basis that FC runs its own grid 

2. Do you intend or have you entered and will be happy to run with the Formula Fords in an 

amalgamated Grid. 

3. For the 2 races what no of laps would you like per race. 



4. You are definitely not entering. 

Please feel free to ring me (0411 075 000) if any of the above is not clear or if you have other issues. 

All the very best, stay safe, 

 

Marty 

 

 

 

STAY SAFE 
 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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